
  
 

 

 
 
 

Mahidol University Announcement 

Subject: Inspection of buildings to assess their safety after the earthquake 

 

Following the earthquake that occurred on 28 March 2025, Mahidol University is 
concerned about the safety of our students, staff, and visitors.  After the incident, all faculties, 
institutes and units has promptly inspected the buildings to assess their safety. 

 

Although there were slight damages to some buildings in Salaya Campus, all units 
affected by the incident has already coordinated with civil engineers from the Division of Physical 
Systems and Environment and the Faculty of Engineering to conduct detailed inspections.  The 
inspection did not find any serious structural damages. Therefore, all buildings can be accessed 
and used as usual. 

 

The buildings that the engineers have inspected for damages include: 

• Office of the President  

• Mahidol Learning Center  

• Prince Mahidol Hall 

• Sirividhaya Building 

• Molecular Biosciences Building 

• Faculty of Physical Therapy  

• Dormitory Buildings 10 and 11 

• MU Condo A 
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For other buildings that the faculties, institutes and units have conducted initial 
inspections and found no structural damages, experts will subsequently re- inspect and update 
the information periodically.  This is to ensure that students and staff can access the buildings 
safely for learning and teaching as well as for routine operations. 

 

Please note that students and faculty members outside Salaya Campus will be updated 
with relevant information by respective faculties, institutes and units.  

 

Kindly be informed accordingly.  

 

   Office of the President, Mahidol University 

   Announced on 30 March 2025 at 01:30 PM 


